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LICENSING FEES FOR HOMES FOR THE AGED 
 
House Bill 4840 as introduced 
Sponsor:  Rep. Kathleen Law 
Committee:  Appropriations 
 
Fiscal Analysis (6-13-07) 
 
BRIEF SUMMARY: The bill would increase the annual fees assessed to homes for the aged for 

licensing from $6.27 per licensed bed to $13.14 per licensed bed.  
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: According to data from the Department of Human Services, there were 

14,189 licensed beds in Homes for the Aged in February 2007.  The fee increase would 
raise annual licensing fee revenue by around $95,000 per year. 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 Fiscal Analyst: Bob Schneider 
 
■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House staff for use by House members in their deliberations, and does 
not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


